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Year 5 Class 5LL
Dear Alps, 
I hope you are all still keeping safe and well and I hope you have enjoyed your holiday?

It is great to see so many of you trying your best at home with your home learning as I check the photos that are on the website everyday, as well as MyMaths website, Bug Club and Times Tables rock stars. 

This week I have been relaxing as it has been the half term holiday. I have also been into school in the middle of the week with Mrs Peters and Mrs Gosling. It was great to see them both. I have also been practising my violin again. On Thursday evening, I played the song ‘We’ll Meet Again’ on my electric violin for clap for carers on my doorstep. My neighbours really appreciated this and I had a very big cheer especially as it was the last one. 

For those of you who have celebrated a birthday, or have one during this Lockdown, I would like to wish you a happy birthday! I would like to see or hear about how you celebrated it this year. 

For this week’s home learning, I would like you to aim to complete one bullet point from each section, per day. Please aim to spend between 1 to 3 hours, per day, on your home learning. Please use the resources on the website to help you navigate this week’s learning. Please remember, the activities listed below are just suggestions and are not compulsory, I am aware that some of you are engaging with alternative learning resources such as BBC Bitesize and The Maths Factor, if you are happier to continue with your own learning routine then please do so.

In addition to this, try to exercise for at least 1 hour per day. Remember, you can log on to The Body Coach TV to complete a PE workout with Joe Wicks. Please see the direct link to this on our website. 

If you would like your work to be celebrated on our school website then send a photograph of it to: yr5photographs@fiveways.staffs.sch.uk - please remember to check with your parent first. I have really enjoyed seeing the photographs of you working from home, on our school website. 

Enjoy your home learning.

Mrs Langston 😊
	Week commencing Monday 1st June 2020

	Weekly Spelling  (pick one per day)
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Nessy reading spelling challenge.

· Make a ‘spelling scribble’ of your words. See example. 

· Make a poster for the words: marvellous, mischievous, neighbour, nuisance, occur. 

· Write each spelling into a sentence: marvellous, mischievous, neighbour, nuisance, occur. 

· Complete some of the spelling games by following the link: http://spellingframe.co.uk/guestword-list/31933 

· Challenge: Can you write a short story using all the spellings for this week?

	Weekly Reading  (pick one per day)

	· Pobble365 – ‘Down the rabbit hole.’  (slides 1 and 2) Read the story starter on slide 1 carefully and then have a go at answering the questions on slide 2.

· Reading Bug Club – read a book from your allocated books and complete the quiz questions within the book.

· Oak Academy Reading Comprehension: Lesson 1 To make comparisons within and across books.
· Oak Academy Reading Comprehension: Lesson 2 Predictions
· Have a go at learning a new poem off by heart and see if you can perform it to a family member. Remember to think about what makes a good performance. Consider the tips that were given to you by Pep the Poet!

	Weekly Writing (pick one per day)

	· Pobble365 – ‘Down the rabbit hole’ Setting description and Improving sentences tasks (slides 3 and 4) 
· Oak Academy English Lesson 3: Identifying the features of a story
· Oak Academy English Lesson 4: SPaG Focus Using speech in a story
· Oak Academy English Lesson 5: Writing an alternative ending to a story
· Speech Focus: Can you write some speech between characters from either a book or a film? For example, you might choose to write some speech between Harry Potter and Ron Weasley or Tinkerbell and Peter Pan. Make sure you are extra accurate with your use of punctuation. You can use Lesson 4 above to help you with you this.

	Weekly Mathematics  (pick one per day)

	· Oak Academy Maths Lesson 1: Representing decimals
· Oak Academy Maths Lesson 2: To represent multiplication and division by 10, 100 and 1000.
· Oak Academy Maths Lesson 3: Add and subtract decimals
· MyMaths Activities that have been set by your teacher for this week.
· TTRockstars – have you arranged a time with a friend to go online and compete against each other in the same arena challenge? Have you broken a Guinness World Record?
*If you have been using other online maths resources like BBC Bitesize or The Maths Factor as an alternative to the Oak National Academy lessons and would prefer to continue with these, in addition to completing MyMaths challenges, then please continue to do so.

	Weekly Projects:                                                                                                                                

	SpaceX Launch:

On Saturday night, SpaceX sent two NASA astronauts into orbit. Some of you may have been lucky enough to have seen it! If you did not see it, do not worry. You can watch it by following the link: https://www.bbc.co.uk/news/live/science-environment-52848185 

This week, we would like you to complete some research all about the SpaceX Launch mission. You could present this as a bright, colourful poster with lots of information, facts, and pictures. Or you could film your own news broadcast all about the launch! To go alongside your wonderful research, you might even choose to make a model of your own spacecraft. You can find some more information about making your own spacecraft model by following the link: https://spaceplace.nasa.gov/build-a-spacecraft/en/.

As well as this, there are lots of different activities related to space launches on the NASA website for you to have a go at… https://www.nasa.gov/stem-at-home-for-students-k-4.html
You could also have a go at the 30 days wild challenge. Can you do something wild everyday in June? Find out some more information by following the link below.

www.wildlifetrusts.org 

Remember, we would love to see your wonderful projects so please send a picture of them to our Year 5 email address.
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